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09/06/2021  06:30:082021/0161/P OBJ lesley Isaacson I write further to my earlier objections, to raise an additional point. There is a real risk that the unique nature of 

these small Closes (Tobin, Brocas, etc) will be lost if this and the other applications are granted. There is a  

strong sense of community and neighbourliness that is generated by living in a Close, and this was even 

before the pandemic. The whole nature of the area will change and our small Close, along with many others,  

will be subsumed under a sky of concrete. Once this community feeling is lost, it is lost for ever. This proposed 

extension, and the countless others that will doubtless follow will completely change the nature of the area and 

its unique nature will be lost for ever.
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